
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glencross Mennonite Church 

• Worship in Singing 
• Welcome & Opening Prayer 
• Offering & Announcements 
• Offertory 
• Worship in Singing 
• Deacon Commissioning Prayer 
• Message "The Lord of Hosts is with us" (II Kings 6:1-23) 
• Communion 
• Closing Song 
• Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

For bulletin announcements email Vanessa 

by 8pm Thursday. 
 

WELCOME 
SUNDAY September 11th, 2022 This Morning 

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in 

the Pastor’s Study. 

7088 Rd 27W Stanley MB R6T 0C7 

www.glencrosschurch.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 
 

  

  

This week & coming up… 

Sept 18th Sun at 5:30 Children’s Camps International invites you to 
their Annual Celebration Dinner!  Mark your calendars for Sun, Sept 18th at 
5:30 at the Winkler Mennonite Brethren Church, 120 Pineview Drive. 
Attendance is free but space is limited.  Please call the CCI office at 331-
4003 or email info@ccicamps.com. 

Sept 20th Tues at 7:30pm 

Women’s Coffee and dessert evening 

There will be some business and discussion about Bible Studies for the 
upcoming year other than that the evening will be a time of enjoying each 
other’s company and delicious desserts! 
 

Sept 18th Sun – Soup and Pie for the noon meal.  We ask that each 
family bring a pie of your choice. There will be a sign-up sheet for 
volunteers to help make soup. 
Group 3 – prep and serve 
Group 1 – Clean up 
 

Sept 27 Tues @7:30pm Sunday School Meeting 

 

Sept 11th Sun - Return to Regular Schedule.  Sunday School at 9:30am 
and Worship Service at 10:40am.  We will also be celebrating Communion 
during the Service this Sunday. 

 

Sept 14th Wed SR youth kick off at Matt and Jenn 7-9:30pm. 
 

Sept 13th Tues - Council meeting @ 7:30 pm 

Oct 16th Sun Thanksgiving Meal 

Oct 18th Tues Church Cleaning 

There are support forms for our summer camp workers and for 
those attending Bible School this year on the Ladies Fellowship 
bulletin board. Please complete the form and put into Loretta 
Friesen’s mailbox # 21. 
 
Ministry Opportunity at BTHC - “Are you interested in leading people in 
worship?  Need to find an outlet where your compassion gifts will be 
exercised?  We have an opportunity for you at Boundary Trails Hospital 
helping with Sunday Evening Services.  If you love to minister to people in 
recovery that need your gifts contact Larry Reimer, Spiritual Care 
Coordinator at Ph: 204-331-8809 or 
by email lreimer2@southernhealth.ca ” 
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